
 
 
March 17th, 2025 
 

As part of our ongoing transition, we would like to direct your attention to the recently filed 8-K, which 
details the appointment of CRDX independent board members to the AMMJ board. Prior to the 
legalization of recreational marijuana, AMMJ already operated two medical marijuana dispensaries in 
Colorado Springs. 
We encourage you to review the upcoming April 12th update and related 8-K filings to gain a deeper 
understanding of how this strategic alignment benefits and expands the Cannabis Depot brand while 
providing value to CRDX shareholders. 

 
Scott Esser 
Head of Investor Relations 
CREDEX Corporation 
 
 

AMMJ 8K 

https://www.sec.gov/ix?doc=/Archives/edgar/data/0000945617/000190359625000119/ammj_8k.htm 

 

 

 

 

 


